
Wiltshire Council  
 
Section 14(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984  
 
Temporary Closure of: Downsmead, Baydon (Ref: TTRO 4049) 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Wiltshire Council has made an Order to close temporarily to 
all traffic:  
 
Downsmead, Baydon; from its junction with Aldbourne Road for its entire length. 
  
To enable: Wiltshire Council to carry out kerbing, carriageway resurfacing / patching, road 
marking and adjustment of ironworks. 
  
No alternative route is available; access will be maintained for residents although 
delays are likely due to the nature of the works.  
  
The closure will be clearly indicated by traffic signs.  
 
This Order which previously came into operation on 20 October 2015 will now recommence 
on 14 December 2015 and it is anticipated that the closure will be required until 22 
December 2015. It is anticipated that the works will take the stated duration to complete 
depending upon weather conditions. The Order has a maximum duration of 18 months.  
 
For further information please contact Atkins on 01225 777234.  
 
Sustainable Transport Group, County Hall, Bythesea Road, Trowbridge BA14 8JN 
 
10 December 2015 


